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The other 18 colleges in our region were contacted for our upcoming planned Homeless 
Service Work Certificate. Given the unique nature of this program that is unlike any other in our 
region we contacted all colleges and provided documentation about the program. At this time 
we have received no objections and several colleges us encouraged and congratulated us for 
the progress made so far on this project. 


